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From: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS)
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: SUPPORTING BOS Agenda Item #47 Renouncing Nuclear Weapons Proliferation and Embracing the Treaty

on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons File #201334
Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:05:29 AM

God Morning!
 
For the file!
 
Eileen
 

From: aeboken <aeboken@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:11 AM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>; BOS-Legislative Aides <bos-
legislative_aides@sfgov.org>
Subject: SUPPORTING BOS Agenda Item #47 Renouncing Nuclear Weapons Proliferation and
Embracing the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons File #201334
 

 

TO: Board of Supervisors members 
 
I am strongly supporting embracing the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons. 
 
I am also strongly supporting the US reentry into the Open Skies Treaty and the
continuation of the new Strategic Arms Reduction Treaty (START).
 
Eileen Boken 
Coalition for San Francisco Neighborhoods*
 
* For identification purposes only. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone


